
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

21 July 2023 

Welcome to Term 3 

Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome back to school. We hope everyone had a lovely break. The following information will support you and your child to 

navigate the term ahead. If you have any concerns, please contact your child’s classroom teacher via phone call or email to the 

school office. 

** This information is current as of 21 July, but may be subject to change. 

Teacher Class Grade Sport Class PE HSIE Library Scripture 

Mrs. Tadman 5 Orange Thursday Friday Friday Friday Wednesday 

Mr. Stone 5 Green Thursday Friday Friday Friday Wednesday 

Mr. Smith 5 Purple Thursday Friday Friday Friday Wednesday 

Mr. Bennett 6 Green Thursday Monday Tuesday Tuesday Wednesday 

Mr. Mcinnes 6 Blue Thursday Monday Tuesday Tuesday Wednesday 

Mrs. Tyson 6 Purple Thursday Monday Tuesday Tuesday Wednesday 

 

  

Assembly 

The Years 3-6 assembly is held on Monday Even Weeks week at 12:30pm.  

Class Equipment Requirements 

Please ensure all equipment is refreshed and marked with your child’s name. We thank you for your assistance in preparing 

your child for their lessons. 

Home Work 

Students in Stage 3 will continue to be provided with weekly maths homework that reflects classroom learning on a weekly basi s. 

Students will also participate in inquiry learning throughout Term 3. Students may be required to complete some of these tasks at 

home. Please see information sent out via Audiri (formerly Skoolbag) and notes sent home throughout the term. 

Payments 

Our school has implemented the School Bytes system to manage payments. Parents/carers can visit the School Bytes portal at 

any time to make a payment online, view payment history and apply credit. 

 

Parent and Carer Helpers 

Parent and carer helpers play varied and valued roles within our school including helping in classrooms, class enrichment pro grams, 

excursion and event support, resource management, library support, and canteen and P&C roles. Our school website provides 

information about parent and volunteer helpers. All parent and volunteer helpers are to attend a Parent and Volunteer Information 

Session or complete an induction course online. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fportal.schoolbytes.education%2Fauth%2Flogin%3Freturn_to%3Dhttps%25253A%25252F%25252Fportal.schoolbytes.education%25252F%26error%3Dunauthenticated&data=05%7C01%7Cethan.mcinnes5%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C5af6919fe12f4abef5dc08db76933ce5%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638234146970229992%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tHxWqdVj8XjOGBqdJGerU3tTk4JAf%2FpdKcfUJCyg%2Blk%3D&reserved=0


 

Communication 

Our school is committed to developing strong, positive relationships with our school community and encourages open, two -way 

communication between parents and the school.  

To provide: 

• general information to the school e.g. change of address or absence explanations 

• specific information to a teacher e.g. a playground or classroom issue 

• a request for an interview with a teacher, 

Please contact the school in one of the following ways: 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need to provide urgent information, please telephone or email the school or send a written note to the teacher.  

Parents are encouraged to provide all such information before 9:00am when teacher supervision commences.  

 

Kind regards,  

Stage 3 Team 

Year 5: Brett Smith, Mitchell Stone, Alison Tadman 

Year 6: chris Bennett, Suzie Tyson, Ethan Mcinnes (Assistant Principal). 

 

 

02 4384 1111 
 

wamberal-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
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